
From:
To: FS-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone
Subject: Clarks Fork Valley snowmobile use
Date: Sunday, July 24, 2016 6:16:51 PM
Attachments: To.docx

Dear Forest Service, 

I want to second Jenny Johnson's attached letter regarding snowmobile traffic around the
private property a the junction of the Clark's Fork and Crazy Creek streams. 

The disorganized snowmobile trail has begun to ruin wildlife habitat around that area and I
urge you to restrict access to a designated road/trail. 

Thanks very much,

Gerrit Lansing




